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June’s Dairy Month 
              Celebrate the Minnesota dairy industry   
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The month of June is dedicated to celebrating the dairy industry and the farmers that produce the delicious, 

nutrient-packed dairy foods we enjoy. “June Dairy Month reminds us of dairy’s benefits and connects us to the 

farm so we know where dairy foods are produced and the farm families behind them,” said Stephanie Cundith, a 

registered dietitian with the Midwest Dairy Council. 

There are many reasons to celebrate dairy! Dairy foods 

like milk, cheese, and yogurt are full of nutrients 

supporting bone and muscle growth, controlling blood 

pressure, and reducing the risk of heart disease. They 

are also affordable nutritional sources. Did you know 

that a glass of milk costs only about 25 cents? With 

nine nutrients essential to our health including 

protein, calcium, potassium, phosphorous, riboflavin, 

and niacin, along with vitamins A, D and B12, milk is 

both an economical and healthy choice. We can’t 

forget about our farmers! There are 3,495 licensed 
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dairy herds in Minnesota that are cared for by devoted farmers passionate about providing the tasty, high-quality 

dairy products we love. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dairy – it’s not just about cows! 

By Debby Flowers, Ole Lake Farm 
 

Did you know that June has been called Dairy Month since 1939?  It’s a month to promote and celebrate 
dairy farming, milk and all dairy products. When people hear the various milk promotion slogans, chances 
are that big black and white cows come to mind. While it is true that most of the milk produced and 
consumed in Minnesota comes from cows, milk from dairy goats is growing in popularity.  
 
Goat milk is as delicious and nutritious as cow milk. Many people find goat milk to be more digestible than 
cow milk due to its composition leading to fewer allergy issues. Without going into the chemistry of it, it’s 
more like human milk than cow milk. Goat milk is also a great choice for cheese, ice cream, yogurt, kefir, and 
other dairy products.  
 
On a personal level, adding dairy goats to our little farm has been a rewarding experience. They are 
enjoyable animals each with a unique personality. As with any other aspect of the farm, we have needed to 
learn a lot and have made some mistakes along the way (do not underestimate how high a goat can jump!), 
but overall have no regrets with our decision to bring dairy goats into our lives.   
 
So let’s celebrate Dairy Month in Minnesota – with cow AND goat milk! 
 

                       
Photo provided by Ole Lake Farm                                                                    Photos provided by MeadowWild Farm Alpine Goats  
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Take time this 
month to celebrate 
local, Minnesota-
produced dairy and 
try some of these 
recipes: 
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Visit Midwest Dairy 

Association’s website 

to learn more about 

Minnesota dairies, 

nutrition, recipes 

and much more.  

 

MidwestDairy.com
MidwestDairy.com

